


This week, Kevin gave a presentation over our preliminary report on Monday. The slides from the presentation are on the Preliminary Presentation page under the Preliminary Report folder. On Sunday, we had received feedback from the TA about what changes we needed to make and we implemented those for the presentation Monday. Last week on Thursday 10/4, we met with Dr. Ortega and requested more resources on quantitative analysis of lung sounds and where pulmonologists listen for lung sounds. He sent us an email on 10/5 with a link describing spots that are best for lung sound auscultation. We will use this information for the placement of the stethoscopes on our device.



